
   

 

 

                                 
 
30th May 2025 
 
Dear Key Stage 2 Parents, 
 
 
We are delighted to share details about this year’s Busking Day, taking place on Friday 20th June in the 
Primary Hall and surrounding area. This special event is a much-loved celebration of creativity, confidence 
and community spirit, and we are pleased to welcome parents and family members to attend. 
 
Schedule and Participation 
 
To help the day run smoothly and give each performance the attention it deserves, sessions will be 
spread across the school day: 

• Year 3 – 8:30–9:30 
• Year 4 – 10:30–11:30 
• Years 5 & 6 – 1:15–2:15 

 
In recognition that Year 6 students have already invested great energy into their Aladdin production, 
participation in Busking Day this year is optional. If your child chooses not to perform, they will attend a 
viewing time set by their teacher and continue with their learning during the afternoon session. 
 
If your child wishes to perform, please take time to talk with them about their act; teachers will also support 
children in planning a performance that suits them—either solo or in a group. For those who prefer not to 
be on stage but would still like to be involved, we will ensure they have a meaningful and purposeful role 
behind the scenes. 
 
We encourage students to practice at home and prepare any costumes or props in advance. 
 
Guidelines and Logistics 
 
To ensure a safe and enjoyable event, please keep in mind the following guidelines: 

• No selling, competitions, gambling or services (e.g. nail painting, hair braiding, massage) 
• No use of balls, water, foam, sprays, or dangerous substances 
• No acts involving fighting, martial arts or weapons 

 
Families are welcome to join any or all of the sessions. Importantly: Please enter the Primary Hall via the 
entrance nearest the 25m pool. 
 
On the day, students and families are invited to bring 5b and 10b coins to support the performers. A QR 
code for digital donations will also be available. 
 
Thank you for supporting this joyful and inclusive event. We look forward to celebrating the talents of our 
Key Stage 2 students with you. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Robine Johnson 
Lead teacher for the Community Action Team 

https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpatana.fireflycloud.asia%2Fcommunity-action-teams-cat&data=05%7C02%7Cnakh%40patana.ac.th%7Cb4ee012a21a34c240b0908dd99056408%7C9732db3186954030ae01e3217b1daaec%7C1%7C0%7C638834971975386498%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eotoy4GvSPKlyCo6pHacJ%2FNMWNXXOMsFel%2BP1TQcAkA%3D&reserved=0

